
From: Douglas, Paul
Sent: 7/28/2011 4:38:18 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Fitch, Julie A.

(julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: update on solar reserve

Meredith,

ED and the assigned office are in agreement that a meeting w/ solar reserve and PG&E is not needed. 
Regarding the the AL vs. application issue, we will have an answer for you by early next week.

Thanks for your paitence,

Paul

SB GT&S 0317995
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